
 

 

 

 

September 12, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The County & District Clerk’s Office of Kenedy County will be closed the afternoon of September 12 and 
all day on September 13. My deputy and I will be attending the Region 8 Fall Conference in South Padre 
Island, Texas. 

We will resume regular working hours on Friday, September 14, 2018. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Veronica Vela 
County & District Clerk  
Kenedy County 
 

 


